
REMINDER: METER BOX 
CLEARANCE REQUIREMENTS 
Is your meter box clear and visible, or is it hidden 
underneath the plants? Please remember that 
it needs to be accessible so the meter can be 
read, and any necessary maintenance can be 
performed. Other than turf grass, gravel, bark, 
mulch or dirt, no planting material should be 
located within the one-foot perimeter of the 
meter box.

If you see a blue flag in your yard and receive a 
letter requesting that your meter box is cleared 
of any landscape material, please do so at your 
earliest convenience.

For more details about what can and cannot 
be planted outside of the one-foot perimeter of 
your meter box, please visit sjwd.org/meter-box-
clearance-requirements.



FUNDING SECURED FOR RESERVOIR 
REPLACEMENT PROJECT 
SJWD has secured $1,250,000 in funding from the 
Environmental Protection Agency’s State and Tribal 
Assistance Grants account for the Kokila Reservoir 
Replacement Project. This essential project will benefit approximately 330,000 
residents in Placer and Sacramento counties by safeguarding public health and 
safety and maintaining reliable drinking water distribution.

The Kokila Reservoir plays a vital role in the distribution of surface water supplies 
and groundwater from banked supplies within our service area and the greater 
Sacramento region. Congressman Kevin Kiley, Representative for California’s 3rd 
Congressional District, sponsored the funding.

LANDSCAPE 
IRRIGATION REVIEWS
We have highly trained staff available 
to assist with your landscape. If your 
water use has increased and you 
don’t know why, or you need help 
with your irrigation system, give us a 
call. We can assess your system and 
recommend improvements, which may 
include identifying leaks, misdirected 
sprinklers, excessive irrigation run 
times and poor irrigation coverage. 
Call us today, at 916-791-2663.

OFFICE CLOSURES
Our office will be closed on Monday, 
May 26, in observance of Memorial Day.


